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GERRISH TOWNSHIP BOARD 
SPECIAL MEETING 

June 3, 2013 
 

Special meeting called to order at 1:30pm at the Gerrish Township Municipal Center.  Present:  
Supervisor Homola, Clerk Valentino, Treasurer Tulgetske, Trustee Link and Trustee Lippert.  Also 
present: Chief Patchin, Chief Hill and 7 citizens.  
 
Sealed bids for potential purchase of Township property located in Whittington Park Subdivision were 
opened.  Bids were as follows: Richard McLaughlin $45,000.00. David R. Black, $50,002.00.  
Awarding of bids to be done at regular meeting scheduled for June 11, 2013 at 7:30pm. 

  
 Discussed: Restrictions for compost site usage 
   Pay for funeral oversight on evenings and weekends 
   Scheduling of special assessment(s) budget hearings Augusts 19, 2013 
   Request for signage re: Grosbeak Blvd. Association 
   RCRC quote for mowing on Grosbeak Blvd. 
   Zoning Specialist applications and posting 
   Lawn mower for Community Park Marina 
   Fire/EMS update 
   Request(s) for fire lane 
   Police update 
   Guidelines for Chiefs re: 2014-2015 budgets 
   Compost site ordinance 
   Resolution to re-establish and clarify sanitation fee by usage 
   Update on Gerrish Township Park projects (parking and playground equipment) 
   RCF grant award $1250.00 
   Principles of governance 
   Recycling bins 
   Update of HHW Day and boat wrap recycling 
      
 Meeting adjourned at 3:02pm. 

 
 
 
______________________      ________________________          
Jodi Valentino, Clerk                           Frank Homola, Supervisor 
 
_____________________  
Approval 
 


